
 
 
 

PAINT SHED TO OPEN APRIL 3rd  
 
 
The paint shed will be open for the season beginning Friday, April 
03, 2015.  It is located at the residential recycling area next to the 
landfill at 201 MacArthur Boulevard (Route 28 north), and will be 
open Fridays and Saturdays from 7:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. through 
Saturday, October 17, 2015. 
 
Residents are asked to bring their latex paints and stains and oil-
based paints to the shed for proper management.  Latex paint can be 
solidified with kitty litter or other similar bulking agents and disposed 
of in the trash.  Empty cans can be recycled.   
 
Other items, such as thinners, solvents, lead based and marine 
paints, and household hazardous products will not be accepted and 
should instead be brought to one of four household hazardous 
products collection days to be held 9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. at high 
schools in the Upper Cape as follows: April 18th in Sandwich, June 
20th in Falmouth, August 15th in Mashpee and October 17th in 
Bourne.  Oil based paints can also be brought to one of these 
collection days.  
 
 


